
Sayers, Margery

From: John W. Arnold <John_Amold@hcpss.org>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 2:14 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

Dear Members of the County Council,

On behalf of the 5500 members of the Howard County Education Association, we strongly oppose the appointment of
Susan Garber to the Planning Board.

Ms. Garber's rhetoric describing educators' negotiations as "greedy, manipulative, and rather like blackmail" is
inflammatory and unfair. Her "not in my backyard" attacks on efforts to protect the homeless are indicative of a troubling
absence of sympathy and concern for our most unfortunate neighbors. In short, the Association has serious doubts that
Ms. Garber will treat the people of our county with the kindness, dignity, and respect they deserve.

Howard County has more than enough residents with the skills and temperament for pubic sen/ice. Regardless of the
post, it is imperative that we find and support the people who are willing to lead by example. The Howard County
Education Association stands ready to assist.

John W. Arnold, M.Ed.
ESOL Specialist
Speech & Debate Team Coach
Howard High School
410-313-2867
John arnold@hcDss.ora

If you speak to a man in a language he understands, that goes to his head. If you talk to him in his language, that goes
to his heart. -Nelson Mandela

This e-mail/ including any attachments, is CONFIDENTIAL and may be legally privileged. If you are not an intended
recipient or an authorized representative of an intended recipient, you are prohibited from using/ copying or distributing
the information in this e-mail or its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in error/ please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and delete all copies of this message and any attachments. Thank you.


